Atucson ida
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT SOME OR ALL OF THE TUCSON IDA BOARD MAY BE
ATTENDING A GRANT CEREMONY ON MONDAY, MARCH 6, 2024, AT 4:00 PM. THIS
GATHERING IS TO ATTEND THE CEREMONY AND NOT FOR DISCUSSING OR CONDUCTING
ANY OFFICIAL BOARD BUSINESS.

Monday, March 4th, 2024 from 4:00pm-6:30pm
PRIVATE EVENT: Hotel Congress, 311 E Congress St, Tucson, AZ 85701

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.01, notice is hereby given to the members of the Board of Directors of
the Industrial Development Authority and to the general public that the Board may be in attendance at
a Grant Ceremony on Monday, March 4th, 2024, at 4:00 PM. While a quorum of the Tucson IDA
Board members may be present, the Board will not be convening for business related to the Tucson
IDA, nor will any "official meeting with action" take place. The Board's presence is solely for the
purpose of participating in the Grant Ceremony for Groundswell Capital (formerly known as Dark
Mountain Development).

No official Tucson IDA business will be discussed or conducted during this event.



